
Dear Members 

 

We hope you are all enjoying playing golf again. 

Due to spaces being available, we have now decided to allow members 
to book 2 nine hole tee times for the same day. If you cannot get a 

second tee time that follows on and you have more than a two tee time 
wait, you must leave the course and return to the car park as we are 
not allowed to have players congregating on the pathway to the first 

tee or the practice area. 

Second round tee times must be adhered too. 

The booking system will not allow you to book 18 holes outright as we 
wish to alleviate members booking 18 but only playing 9 holes 

With immediate effect, members can now sign a guest on. 

Visitor only tees are still unavailable. 


